Cor Y,
Llopi's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
20th June, 1933,

Deer 8irs,

I am in receipt of your memorandum of the 3lst
B.  ultime relative to the survey of the after Screwshaft and the
2nd Speeial Survey No.l of the Train Perry "CANORA", and in
reply I have to say that in view of the fact that this vessel is
still laid up and that it is the Owners' intention: to
earry out these surveys before she is agein employed, the
Committee are agresable to the inspections in question being
pos tponed for the present.

I shall be glad if you will inform the Owners
aceordingly.

I have to remind you that the Boiler Survey will
also require to be carried out before the vessel is again placed
in commission, and I shall be glad to learn, for the information
of the Committee whether steam has been, and/or will be raised
In the bollers for any purpose while the steamer is laid up.

I am, Dear Sirs,
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